APPENDIX, 4

Cute Coffee Lounge - 72b School Rd

Hi Rob,

Environmental Health Commercial would like to make representations to this
application on the grounds that insufficient information has been provided to
satisfactorily address the Licensing Objectives of Prevention of Public Nuisance. We
are working with the applicant and other Responsible Authorities to try and address
our concerns through mediation and agree joint proposed conditions prior to the
application hearing at Licensing Sub — Committee, subject to member’'s approval.

The nature of the premises extension by such hours we believe to be unreasonable
as in such close proximity to a number of residential properties. In addition to the
potential for a public nuisance from the amplified sounds at such hours proposed on
the application, we have great concern for the disturbance from general behaviour as
people vacate from the premises when such background noise levels are
dramatically low.

Regards,

Charlotte Rose

District Environmental Health Officer
Environmental Health (Commercial)
Wolverhampton City Council

01902 552109

charlotte.rose@wolverhampton.gov.uk




